Macdara Fahy
7 Ferndale Glen, Ferndale Road, Rathmichael, Dublin 18
mafahy@tcd.ie 
(086) 2682190



19th of February 2023,

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Macdara Fahy, and I am a final-year law student at Trinity College Dublin. I wish to apply for a position on the ByrneWallace LLP Internship Programme.


A career as a solicitor law attracts me greatly. I am drawn to the stimulating and rewarding nature of a career that allows solicitors to make an impact on the Irish market. Moreover, the work conducted by ByrneWallace is specifically tangible, given its distinguished clients and high-profile deals. After reading about some of the trainees’ diverse and exciting experiences, I see no better place to support my professional and personal development than at ByrneWallace LLP. 


I believe that I have the skills and experience to positively contribute to the Summer Intern Programme. The fast-paced and collaborative nature of the service industry has taught me how to establish and maintain good customer relationships. As a natural problem solver with good prioritisation skills, I have consistently balanced my part-time job throughout my degree while achieving high grades. I thrive when dealing with the expectations of managers and patrons alike, and I have demonstrated attention to detail as Junior Editor of the DU Journal for Criminology. These skills would be highly conducive to the internship programme. 

As Fundraising Officer of the DU Law Society Charity Subcommittee, I am acutely aware of BryneWallace’s dedication to diversity, equity and inclusion. This year we have chosen to sponsor BeLongTo, an LGBTQ+ charity that does excellent work across the country. Given ByrneWallace’s work in other great social causes, I was greatly impressed.



I have attached a copy of my CV, and I hope you look at my application favourably.

Yours Faithfully,

Macdara Fahy

